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 Angelos & 

Tressan Anastasiou

OBJ2016/2670/P 25/06/2016  18:09:35 COMMENT ON AND OBJECTIONS TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2016/2670/P

Privacy: like our neighbours our main objection is privacy. The elevated glass front on the offices 

facing north east look straight into our small garden (our only outdoor space) and into the windows at 

the back of our house (our teenage daughter’s bedroom and our teenage son’s bedroom). Like our 

neighbours this is a family home with three children, in full use on all floors, and our privacy would be 

drastically and inappropriately affected.

The proposed terrace, facing east, will directly overlook our only outdoor space and we will have no 

privacy from people standing on the terrace. They will be able to hear our conversations and us their’s. 

There will also be a major loss of security.

Light impact: a glass fronted elevation in use as an office will cast a strong blue light at all times of day 

and in particular after dark into our home in all the locations described above. This would be very 

intrusive, entirely altering the light and atmosphere in the rooms at the back of our house.

Noise: at present there is no office use in any of the back area spaces behind the properties between 166 

and 172 Regent’s Park Road. As a result the area is entirely quiet. The perpetual low grade noise of an 

office in this proximity to our house will mean ours and their conversations being overheard at all times 

of day. This would constitute a major loss of security and privacy and introduce highly intrusive levels 

of sound into our house.

Process: Camden’s consultation letter arrived on 25 June despite being dated 21 June and the start date 

being 8 June. By 25 June there is still no site notice on the street.
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